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Bringing Learning to Life 

                     Monday 25th February 2019 
 

Reception visit to Moreton Library and Kimmy’s cafe 
 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 
 
The children in Reception will be visiting Moreton Library and Kimmy’s café on Thursday 
14th MARCH in the morning. 
 
We will walk from school to the library. Once there we will listen to the librarian read  
a ‘Fairy tale’ story to us. We will then borrow some books for our class. This will be 
followed by a visit to Kimmy’s café where we will choose a drink and a snack. This will 
give us an opportunity to use our manners and pay with our own money. 
 
 
The children should be in school uniform, wear comfortable shoes and have a waterproof 
coat. We will return to school in time for our lunch. 
 
 
A voluntary contribution of £1 is requested to cover the cost of a drink and snack in the 
café. 
 
We will follow up in school with a role play café. 
 
Please complete and return the consent form below. 
 
Kindest regards 
 
 
Mrs Cullen 
Reception Teacher 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Reception MORETON LIBRARY AND KIMMY’S CAFE 

 
I give permission for _____________________________________ to go to Moreton 
Library and Kimmy’s cafe on Thursday 14th March. 
 
I have paid £1 cash to Mrs Cullen 
 
 
Signed ____________________________________________________ 
 
 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


